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Teacher’s Message/Announcements:  
Dear 4th Grade Families, 
  We had a wonderful week in 4th grade and hope you did as well! This will be the 
last newsletter of the year. Thank you so much for all of your support and care! We had a 
fantastic year! While we are sad to see our students go, we are so happy with the progress 
they made both academically and with their maturity. We have seen them learn, grow, and 
change and couldn’t be more proud of them! We hope you have a wonderful summer! 
                                                                                                                                      All the best, 
                                                                                                                          4th Grade Team 
 
Teacher email addresses 
   a.burgin@cvillecatholic.org   h.meszaros@cvillecatholic.org 
 
Important School Announcements 
 

● 6/3- 11:30 Dismissal/End of Year Awards/Blue & Gold Day/Last Day of School 
 

Social Studies  
This week in SS, students finished up our last chapter which focuses on the last century. 
This week, students learned about the 3 branches of government and important industries 
in Virginia. We also completed our final test. 
 

Math 

This week in Math, we presented our dream vacation trips and did our end of the year math 
inventory. The students did a great job and created some wonderful vacations! 

mailto:a.burgin@cvillecatholic.org
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Language Arts/Reading/Writing  
This week in LA, students finished our final novel, Number the Stars. Students also 
presented their Suitcase Projects. They were incredible! Thank you for assisting your 
children with them! I hope it was a project in which you were able to learn something too! 
 
If your child didn’t present today, they will on Monday. 

Theology 

This week in Theology, we made lapbooks looking back at fourth grade and talked about 
showing gratitude for all that we have and were able to accomplish this year. We also did 
our last quiz of the year.  

Science 
This week in Science, we did some STEM experiments and had lots of laughs. We also used 
this time to finish up some end of the year work and get ready for the pep rally next week.  
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